Dear Students and Parents,

I would like to welcome everyone back to Berrigan and wish you all Happy New Year!

It is with great pleasure and excitement that I am returning to school for the remainder of this school year! I have enjoyed meeting your child today and I look forward to a successful year working together. As you are most likely aware I am returning from maternity leave. In January 2013 we welcomed a beautiful baby girl named Eva into our family which now consists of Sean, Eva and our two dogs Olive and Henry.



Over the next few days we will be getting to know each other and establish classroom objectives and personal learning goals. This New Year will be a great start for us all to reflect on what we would like to learn and how we anticipate achieving our own individual goals. Once we have had a chance to create some classroom routines, activities and of course fun-filled "special missions" we will post a write-up about our experiences on our classroom BLOG.

Bonne soirée!

Mme Marnie (Willis)

Dear Students and Parents,

I would like to welcome everyone back to Berrigan and wish you all Happy New Year!

It is with great pleasure and excitement that I am returning to school for the remainder of this school year! I have enjoyed seeing students whom I have had the privilege of working with before and others that I met for the first time today. I look forward to a successful year working together. As you are most likely aware I am returning from



maternity leave. In January 2013 we welcomed a beautiful baby girl named Eva into our family which now consists of Sean, myself, Eva, and our two dogs Olive and Henry.

Over the next few days we will be getting to know each other and establish classroom objectives and personal learning goals. This New Year will be a great start for us all to reflect on what we would like to learn and how we anticipate achieving our own individual goals. Once we have had a chance to create some classroom routines, participate in activities and fun-filled "special missions" we will post a write-up about our experiences on our classroom BLOG.

Bonne soiréel